
 

South Beach Play Area 
 

Advance notice:  

This park will be closing Monday 5th September 2022 for refurbishment. 

The refurbishment will take approximately 3 weeks. 

It is anticipated the park will be reopened W/C 26th Sept. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Below is an artists impression of finished park. 
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